From: Walter Ceroici

To: Richard Hofer
Subject: Re: Ongoing manure dust problem from neighboring feedlots.
Date: January 23, 2017 5:47:47 PM

Wow. He obviously did some research to find your name. I think our key messages will come
in useful. Hopefully someone buys his place - only solution.

Walter

On Jan 23, 2017, at 5:14 PM, Richard Hofer <rrhofer65@gmail.com> wrote:

After years of inaction on the part of the NRCB, and its inspectors, and more
recently CEQ,, of NRCB, Peter Woloshyn, and Alberta Government Ministers,
Shannon Phillips, Oneil Carlier, Sarah Hoffman, as well as Chief Medical Officer,
Ada Bennet, | have decided to go public. In doing so | hope the powers that be
will finally take action.

http://calgary.ctvnews.ca/mobile/video?clipld=1031640

Richard Hofer

rrhofer65@gmail.com
403-330-6158
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